
Campus Improvements  

By: Aylish Klepper 

Are you getting tired of the same look every time you come to Medea? The 

cafeteria, office, and library? Well, get ready for a change because our school is building 

an amphitheater in the open grassy area next to our lunch tables this summer! Mr. Benioff 

presented the already developed design to the school board who accepted it! This 

amphitheater is meant to open up the campus, provide new locations for presentations 

and classes, and act as an area to eat lunch and nutrition. As well as this project, Mr. 

Benioff also hopes to redo the gym, especially the floor, improve the sound system 

throughout our school (speakers), and add more bleachers up on the field. He also hopes 

to repaint the library, put up more décor, and purchase new desks for every class. 

In addition, the school plans to switch over to a “one to one environment” where 

every student has a tablet and laptop with no textbooks. 8th grader Jenna Prieger said, “I 

really want a bigger library that holds more books and a swimming pool on top of the E 

building. She says she is very excited for the building of the amphitheater even though 

she is graduating this year and will not be able to use it. I bet the kids next year and years 

to follow will enjoy these updates. 
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